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Elsen, Nikki

From: Garrett Ewing <garrett.jeffrey.ewing@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 6:07 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: STOP THE CLEARANCE

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
As an active citizen of La Crosse, I implore you to vote against bill number 24-0510 that aims to clear our 
homeless neighbors. The same exact thing has been done over and over again for years now, yet you 
expect it to work this time? And what is it you aim to fix here, anyway? Until you are able to actually help 
our neighbors in a meaningful way, please just leave them alone. 
 
Garrett 
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